



Office of the President

P:O. Box 248006 Coral Gables, FL 33124-4600 Fax: 305-284-3768

Ph: 305-284-5155

January 26, 2024

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard Office of the President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Blvd. Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard,

Congratulations on your inauguration!

Upon your installation as the sixth President of Harvey Mudd College, I send you my best wishes for your success in leading the institution. The events surrounding your inauguration promise to form lasting memories for you, as well as the community you serve, at a time when new traditions are established and longstanding ones are revived.

Although I would like to congratulate you in person on the momentous occasion of your investiture on March 1, 2024, I regret that I am unable to attend the ceremony due to a previously scheduled commitment. I hope you enjoy an unforgettable event.

Sincerely,